

SOUTH SIDE S L O P E S NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Board of Directors PO Box 4248 Pittsburgh, PA 15203 412-246-9090 SouthSideSlopes.org StepTrek.org

Paul Lorincy President

Brian Oswald Vice President

Pavel Yakovlev Treasurer

Maggie Buck Secretary

Denise Fillip

Peter Kreuthmeier

Molly McClelland

Brad Palmisiano

Sarah Shea

Fr. Don Ware

Mark Zalenchak

February 28, 2012

The South Side Slopes Neighborhood Association has always supported a fair-minded and transparent community process. In the 14 years of our existence, our organization has seen the great things that can be done by community-minded people pooling their collective resources to make our neighborhood better place. The South Side is a better place for those efforts.

For that reason and many others, the SSSNA board of directors voted unanimously at our board of directors meeting on February 28 to endorse the plan created by the neighborhood improvement district steering committee and support the request that Pittsburgh City Council initiate action to create a neighborhood improvement district on the South Side. In supporting this action, the SSSNA supports a process in which the residents of this community will ultimately decide whether they want to take control of the future of their neighborhood and make the South Side a better place to live, work, and play.

Sincerely,

SSSNA Board of Directors